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Best Wishes, Always! 

Robert Lewis 1 Cor 15:58 

April and May were full of activities for us. April 2nd, 3rd & 4th we 
were privileged to be in Rhode Island for the NE GIBF meeting held 
at Blackstone Valley Baptist Church, in Cumberland, RI. This was a 
great meeting, and I might say a rare one for New England. It was 
good for us to see old friends and family members who we had not 
seen for some time. Twenty preachers from eight states and the 
province of Quebec attended the meeting. Pastor Randy Lewis, his 
wife, Kathy, and the church family did an extraordinary job of host-
ing the meeting. It was yet another meeting from which the preach-
ers and their members went home encouraged in the work of the 
Lord. 

 
 

April 23rd and 24th, I preached at the annual missions conference in Alvarado, Texas, where Paul Calaway  
is the newly installed pastor. It was a great time getting acquainted with the new pastor. 
 
April 25th and 26th, I moved down to San Angelo and preached the annual missions conference of the Har-
vest Baptist Church, where Ron Patterson is the pastor. This was my third missions conference at Harvest 
Baptist Church. It was a great joy to see Mrs. Patterson actively involved once again in ministry. You will 
remember she had a kidney transplant not long ago. Although I know there are complications for her at 
times, she seems to be doing very well  
 
In May, I attended the Heartland Graduation Preaching Conference. As usual, it was an outstanding meeting.  
We are available for meetings and eager to travel just about anywhere to help the churches. The Lord has 
provided for us as He promised He would. May the Lord bless you richly for your part in supplying our 
needs. Please pray for us as we labor among the churches. 

 

 


